
 
 

 

January, 2025  
 

Dear Faculty, Staff & Alumni: 

 

PLEASE SAVE THE DATE! 

FACULTY & STAFF GOLF TOURNAMENT: Monday, MAY 5, 2025 at Nutters Chapel Golf & Country Club 

 8:00 am check in breakfast and range balls (7 iron and under only on the range) 

8:30 am Shotgun Start 

12:30 pm to 1:30pm Lunch, awards ceremony  

 $75.00/person: Teams of 4 ($300.00) 

 

The Department of Campus Recreation and Wellness is excited to offer the 8th Annual Faculty and Staff Golf 

Tournament.  We had 5+ teams for the 7th annual tournament in 2024 and we would really like to increase those 

numbers this year.  Event promotional materials and registration forms will follow within the next month. 

 

The format has changed with hopes to increase participation.  We will have three different flights that will be a 4-

person scramble or captain’s choice as it is also known.  The first flight “UCA Flight” will be a team that must be 

made up of 2 faculty or staff.  You are allowed to have two guests on the team. The second flight “Open Flight” will be 

a team that must have at least 1 faculty or staff.  You are allowed to have 3 guests on the team.  The purpose of the 

guest is to invite community or business people that you have a working relationship with.  This will give you an 

opportunity to interact outside of work and allow them to meet other UCA employees. The third flight “Alumni Flight” 

will be a team that must have all 4 players as graduates of UCA. All faculty or staff players could either be retired or 

current employees. No player can be a current collegiate or professional golfer.  

 

If we are unable to get a minimum of 4 team per flight, we will combine the flights.  

 

What you will get for your entry fee: 

• Round of Golf and Cart 

• Breakfast and a Lunch Award Ceremony 

• Drinks 

• T-shirt 

• Grab Bag w/promotional items 

• Award for 1st place for each flight (more places if we get enough sponsors) 

You will be able to purchase a raffle ticket for door prizes if we are able to obtain any.  We will also be selling 

mulligans for $5.00 each max 2 per person.  You will have a chance at a closest to the pin prize and/or a longest drive 

prize thanks to our sponsors.  All proceeds will go into the Campus Recreation Foundation Account to be used for 

student employee events. 

  

The entry deadline is Friday, April 25th.  This is to allow ample time for event shirts to be ordered.  So, get your fellow 

hackers and put a team together for the 8th Annual Faculty and Staff Golf Tournament. 

 

See you on the links! 

 

Richard H. Hammond 

Director of Campus Recreation and Wellness 

University of Central Arkansas 

(501) 450-5705wk (501) 269-6250cell 

rhammond@uca.edu 
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